HAWK Headlines 11.15.24

Thank you to the learners and families who have made regular attendance at school a priority to start the year!
We’ve had 259 of our 442 learners (59%) regularly in attendance with three or fewer absences for the first
trimester. We understand that illness happens and we appreciate many of our families committing, this year, to
scheduling doctors appointments and vacations outside of school hours and days. We look forward to trimester
two numbers improving with your continued partnership!

Headlines:

Report Cards: Report cards will be coming home on November 15th in an envelope that needs to be signed
and returned to school by November 22nd. Thank you!

Being Bilingual Rocks!: Saturday, November 16th the Roselle Public Library will have a bilingual concert
by Alina Celeste and Mi Amigo Hamlet! Registration at the library is required.

Veterans Day: On November 11th, please check our website for our Veterans Day slideshow! It was a great
afternoon of learning and community building.

Chorus Performance: December 11,2024 6:00 pm. Please join us for the 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade chorus
show!

Free Thanksgiving Dinner: Thursday, November 28th 12pm-2pm Please see the flyer below.
No School November 25-29: We hope you enjoy Thanksgiving and some time together!
Important Upcoming Dates:

November:
15 Report Cards Go Home

19: Board of Education Meeting 7PM @ Village Hall

20: SMART Day 1:30 Dismissal
Butter Braid distribution @ SHS 2:30-4:00

25-29: No School

One Book One School
Thanksgiving Dinner-English
Thanksgiving Dinner-Spanish

Vision: At Spring Hills, we are a solution-focused community who communicate and work as a team for student -centered
learning.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vNIYWACycMlMeZfMPGFXPdBaEMr5XSbE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ydMzHyZdaMToeJXd5MviS1MhVvm1JIy1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HWC1dZjMtziGq8q1HvxEiR_akqWEabmy/view?usp=sharing

